
From: DYPXCPWEB@northernbeaches.nsw.gov.au 
Sent: 12/07/2023 8:36:47 AM 
To: DA Submission Mailbox 
Subject: Online Submission 

12/07/2023 

MR Wayne Wayne Charles 
42 Queens PDE 
Newport NSW 2106 

RE: DA2023/0718 -52 Cabbage Tree Road BAYVIEW NSW 2104 

Dear Sir 

Looking at the DA application for redesigning the Bayview Golf Course I have no problem for 
the development to go ahead. Removal of trees and planting of new trees would assist with the 
flow of water during heavy rain periods. Plus it would sastain habitats for the wild life. 
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